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Petition 
 
PETITION TO NORTHERN TERRITORY GOVERNMENT TO REINSTATE FUNDING THEY 
WITHDREW FOR AFTER HOURS BULK BILLING MEDICAL SERVICES IN PALMERSTON 
 
To the Honourable the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of the Northern 
Territory: 
 
We the undersigned respectfully showeth 
 
The Northern Territory Government no longer provides after hours bulk billing medical services 
at the Farrar Medical Centre in Palmerston.  Medical services in Palmerston have been reduced 
and there are insufficient after hours services for the community. 
 
YOUR PETITIONERS THEREFORE HUMBLY PRAY THAT 
 
We, the undersigned, ask the Minister for Health Dr Chris Burns MLA to restore funding to this 
valuable community service. 
 
AND YOUR PETITIONERS AS IN DUTY BOUND WILL EVER PRAY 
 
Response 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


